
 
VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

NOVEMBER 2022 
 
Fellow Members, 
 
It has been pleasing to see this year we all have been able to connect face-to-face at 
AIMS events across the country. Our reginal seminars and national conference provided 
great networking and professional development for our members. The last few years have 
been a challenge but it good to see things getting back to normal. 
 
Our events do require a lot of work behind the scenes to make them a success. AIMS is 
always looking for surveyors to present papers or help run events. If everyone contributes 
something we are giving back to the profession. I would also like to thank all the work 
done by all AIMS directors, sub committees, conference images and intouch web services 
over the past 12 months.   
 
I would like to make a special mention to Paul Duncan who has recently retired from the 
industry. Paul held the role of AIMS treasurer in the early 2000s and has helped facilitate 
the AGM returning officer process for many years. Thanks for your long-term support of 
AIMS Paul and we wish you the best in retirement. 
 
If anyone has any ideas on how we improve AIMS I am happy to discuss with you to 
make 2023 even better. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely 

James Sherritt 
AIMS Vice President 


